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Ariane Burgess MSP 
Convener 
Local Government, Housing and Planning Committee 

13 November 2024 

Dear Ariane 

EU Law Tracker 

I am writing to make you aware that the third of the EU law tracker reports 
commissioned by the Constitution, Europe, External Affairs and Culture Committee, 
set out a case study that related to energy efficiency within buildings (see page 38 of 
the report). 
 
The report suggests that the Net Zero, Energy and Transport (NZET) Committee may 
wish to write to the Scottish Government seeking some further information relevant to 
this case study.  
 
However, the NZET Committee is aware that this falls within a remit more usually 
covered by the Local Government, Housing and Planning (LGHP) Committee, for 
example, in your work preparing for possible future legislation on decarbonised heat 
in buildings. 
  
We therefore agreed to draw the case study to your attention and ask if the LGHP 
Committee is content to lead on it. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Edward Mountain MSP 
Convener 

https://www.parliament.scot/-/media/files/committees/constitution-europe-external-affairs-and-culture-committee/eu-law-tracker-report-3.pdf
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